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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 

 

Dates for your diary 

                        Wednesday 5th July 

KS1 Sports Day 

Thursday 6th July 

Wear summer clothes and bring a bottle. 

Friday 7th July  

End of year disco- 

Friday 7th July 

Nursery Little city role play 

Thursday 13th July 

Choir Summer Concert at 1.10pm 

Friday 14th July 

Summer Fair 1-3.30pm 

Friday 14th July 

School reports sent home 

Tuesday 18th July 

Year 2 leavers service and lunch, please return 

forms and payment. 

Thursday 20th July 

Transition day 

Friday 21st July 

Last day of school year. 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Online Safety 

With children having more and more access to the 

internet, it is always good for parents and carers 

to feel they know how to support and look after 

your child using the internet. Please use the link 

below to find out more information to help you. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/online-games/  

 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-96.67% 

Ruby Class-97.13% 

Diamond-94.47%  

Sapphire-97.86% 

Emerald Class-90.45% 

Topaz Class-97.58% 

 

Maths Whizz  

Year 1 and Year 2 children to 

complete 20 minutes at home per 

week. 

 
 

Don’t forget our school hall is available to 

hire, please ask at the office for details. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Summer Fair 
Children to wear summer clothes (non 

uniform) on Thursday 6th July and to bring 

a bottle for the bottle hoopla.  

Please continue to bring any jazzy jar 

donations. 

Raffle tickets are now on sale for the 

Summer fair raffle- some great prizes to be 

won! 

 
 

 

 

Reminders…… 
Please can parents/adults remember that pupils 

and siblings must not use the trim trail or play 

apparatus before or after school. If an incident 

happens we are not insured for this. 

 

 
 

Remember the school gates close 

at 9.05am, after this time your 

child will be marked late. 

 

 

 

 

School Disco Friday 7th July  

£2.50 a ticket 

Nursery,Reception and Year 1- 4-5pm 

Year 2- 5.30-6.30pm 

All tickets to be purchased by Monday 3rd July. 

 
 

Sports Days: 

Year 1 and 2 children have theirs on Wednesday 

5th July. Family members to arrive at 12.15 with 

a picnic and picnic blanket. 

Please remember no hot lunches will be served 

these 2 days.  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/


 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Year 2 have enjoyed their pirate day and they all look 

amazing. 


